
 

 

 

PURCHASING AND LOGISTICS DIRECTION 

 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

 

                                                                                           Nouadhibou, September 22, 2025 

Second Step of Supplier Integration on the SAP Ariba Platform 

Dear Supplier, 

We are pleased to announce the upcoming launch of the second step of supplier 

integration on the SAP Ariba platform (Commerce Automation Module). 

This new approach aims to digitize the document exchange process, from purchase order 

notification to payment of invoices including delivery. 

A gradual transition 

 

To this end, a transition period has been defined for the progressive integration of suppliers 

into the platform. Before moving on to this module, each supplier will receive a personalized 

notification. 

Significant benefits 

- Traceability of document exchanges through an easy-to-use web portal. 

- Real-time tracking of deliveries and invoices. 

- Streamlined and reduced administrative costs. 

 

Free access 

 

Access to the Standard Account on the platform is free of charge. It entails no cost to the 

supplier. 

Personalized support 

 

Each registered supplier will receive, in due course, a detailed guide explaining the next 

steps. He will also benefit from functional training on how to use the SAP Ariba platform. 

For any additional information, please contact [z-mohamedou@snim.com]. 

We look forward to meeting you frequently on our SAP Ariba platform thanks to this new 

initiative, and we extend our best regards. 

 

 

Purchasing Department 

 


